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For immediate release 

 
The Eastern Districts Junior Basketball Association (EDJBA) is excited  to announce the latest clinic in 
the Community Coaches Project – with South East Melbourne Phoenix Head Coach, Mike Kelly. 
 
The clinic will take place at the Veneto Club, Bulleen Road, on Sunday, May 19 from 7.00pm – 8.30pm.  
 
After a successful playing career which included two NBL Defensive Player of the Year awards and a 
Grand Final Most Valuable Player Award, Kelly moved into the coaching ranks. This included assistant 
coaching positions in college and the NBL. Kelly's first Head Coaching position was with the Cairns 
Taipans where he was awarded the NBL Coach of the Year in 2020. Kelly was appointed Head Coach of 
the South East Melbourne Phoenix twelve months ago. 
 
Mike will be touching on a range of topics including shooting, defence and structuring a practice 
session.  
 
This clinic is possible due to the North East Link Community Fund. 
 
This clinic is free of charge, but due to size constraints, coaches will need to register. Please note this 
clinic will be capped at 200 coaches. To register please head to: https://tinyurl.com/KellyEDJBA.  
 
If you can’t make this clinic, don’t despair, there will be a total of 10 clinics for the EDJBA community 
across 2024. Keep your eyes on our website as more clinics are announced. 
 
About the EDJBA: 
The EDJBA is the largest junior competition in Australia, boasting over 1,641 teams in Summer 
2023/24. 
12,778 participants take part weekly. 
Teams range throughout the Eastern and Northern Suburbs of Melbourne, reaching from Collingwood 
to Park Orchards and Greensborough to Blackburn. 
 
For further information please contact:  
Paul Lankford 
EDJBA Committee 
P: 0402 110 446    
E: paul.lankford@bigpond.com   
W: www.edjba.com.au   
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